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• Since 1965, Bexar County, and later UHS, has contracted with 

the City of San Antonio for Metro Health to provide certain 

public health services to residents of unincorporated Bexar 

County.

• The fees charged for these services are adjusted annually to

reflect the costs of providing them.

Background



• Metro Health is requesting City Council authorization of an 

Interlocal agreement with UHS and authorization to accept 

compensation from UHS in the amount of $190,768.08.

• Revenues generated from this agreement will be deposited 

back into the General Fund.

Fiscal Impact



• Staff recommends approval of an amendment to the 

Interlocal agreement with University Health System and 

acceptance of compensation in the amount of $190,768.08 

for public health services provided to residents of 

unincorporated Bexar County for the period April 1, 2017 

through March 31, 2018 with the option to renew for an 

additional one year term.

Recommendation


